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Maths: 

 We will be comparing number sentences using the inequality symbols. 

 We will be assessing how children can apply what we have learnt about addi-

tion and subtraction, independently.  

 We will make and represent numbers within 50 in a variety of ways.  

English: 

 We will be focusing on punctuating sentences using capital letters and full 

stops. We will be ensuring we know when to finish and start a new sentence. 

The ‘Punctuation Police’ will be checking our work makes sense.  

 We will design our own ‘Monkey See, Monkey Do’ innovated story map using 

the character we have chosen. We will then have a go at writing our innovat-

ed story independently! 

Topic:  

 We will be learning all about our senses and investigating which parts of the 
body are associated with each sense. We will be going to the Phiz Lab to 
complete different experiments.  

W.O.W word of the week: 
We will be sharing new vocabulary with the children that will support our 
learning in class. Can you use the word at home?  We have sent home a 

template for you to share and display the word at home together. 

‘Algorithm’- An ‘algorithm’ is a precise, step-by-step set of instruc-
tions used to solve a problem or achieve an objective. 

Learning at home (optional): 

Can you draw/make a number bond rainbow? Can 

you record the number bonds to 20? 

We look forward to showing these in class1  

Communication book target cards: 

We will begin to assess and update the children's writing and maths targets, 

before the end of half term. The class teacher may keep the target cards 

whilst they are updated. Please look out for any comments/next steps that 

you can support your child with at home. Thank you for your continued 

support.  

Mathletics and Spellodrome: 

Well done to the children who are still practising their Maths and Spelling online. We 

have celebration assembly this Friday where we will be able to hand out any recent Silver 

or Gold Mathletics certificates and ‘Golden Bike’ Spellodrome certificates.  

Science taste testing:  

In Science we are learning about the human body, and our senses. This week 

we will taste test a variety of fruit. Please make your class teacher aware of 

any possible allergies. 
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